
FSAAFM - Code of Conduct 
 

 

It is important to acknowlege that your membership entitles you to certain 
privileges, but only at the discretion of the SAAF Museum, and the Friends 
Committee. 
 
The SAAF is a professional organisation adhering to a strict disciplinary 
code.  As you joined the Friends to contribute in a positive spirit, please 
note the following : 
 
DO: 
 

 Dress neatly while on duty 
 Arrive punctually for duty for which you have volunteered 
 Notify your colleagues timeously if you have to cancel your duty shift 
 Be polite and helpful to the public at all times 
 Promote the image of the SAAF Museum whenever possible 
 Assist and set a positive example to new members 
 Leave all facilities clean and tidy 
 Report any observations or snags to a committee member 
 Be aware that our privileges are subject to our conduct 
 Respect the rights of fellow members, guests, the public and members of 

the SAAF. 
 

DO NOT: 
 

 Imbibe alcohol before or during duty, or in view of the visiting public  
during work on projects 

 Be aggressive toward the public or fellow members without just cause 
 Open or enter hangars without authorisation 
 Operate any base equipment without authorisation 
 Interfere with any exhibit or property 
 Visit any Museum Staff during working hours, without a prior 

appointment, or by arrangement 

 Attempt to override decisions of your Committee by appealing to Museum 
Staff 

 Discriminate on the grounds of race, sex, religion or sexual orientation. 
 
Over a long period of time, we have earned the respect of the SAAF 
Museum by our efforts and enthusiasm in support of their aims and 
objectives, which are to preserve our Nation’s aviation heritage, and 
promote the future of the SAAF. We ask that you continue to nourish this 
relationship. 
 
Any irresponsible behaviour by any member of the Friends, which may 
jeopardise this relationship, will be dealt with severely, to the point of 
expulsion if necessary. 

 
With positive regard to all the above, we look forward to your input and 
enthusiasm on our behalf. 

 


